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To, 17.11.2023

Director General,
Department Procurement Committee
Sri Lanka Sustainable Energy Authority,
No72, Ananda Coomaraswamy Mw.
Colombo 07, Sri Lanka

Dear Sir,

Subject: - Withdrawal from construction of Hybrid Renewable Energy System in Small Islands
Delft, Analativu and Nainativu invitation for (Bids No: SEA/PD/RES/25-2022).

[ hope this letter finds you well. [ am writing to formally withdraw our bid (Bids No
SEA/PD/RES/25-2022) for the Hybrid Renewable Energy System in Small Islands Delft,
Analativu and Nainativu, which was submitted on 27.10.2023.

After careful consideration and a reassessment of our current commitments and resources (dollar
rates), we have regrettably come to the decision that we are unable to proceed with the bidding
process for this project. We appreciate the opportunity to participate in the bidding and thank you
for considering our proposal. We understand the importance of this project and apologize for any
inconvenience our withdrawal may cause.

We would like to express our gratitude for the transparent and fair bidding process. We hope that
this withdrawal will not impact on our ability to participate in future opportunities with your
organization. [f there are any formalities or procedures we need to follow regarding the withdrawal,

please inform us at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

K.R. Harinarayan
(CEO & Director)
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